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Meyer House Care Home residents enjoy an afternoon of games

We all enjoyed an eventful afternoon of games on Friday 6 August here at Meyer House Care Home.

Our energising game of 'balloon tennis' got everyone joining in to the best of their abilities and everybody did so well.

During the afternoon we had a connect four competition with Doreen and Bill in the final, competing for a lovely big bar of

chocolate. We decided it was a draw so they shared it!  

Maggie was over the moon with her new photo of great grandson Orlando. The handsome little chap has just received his first

passport!

And Jack happily played us some lovely tunes on his harmonica too – a lovely afternoon was had by all.

 

 

 


